
February 20, 2017 Alumni Newsletter 

Brother's, Little Sisters, and Friends: 

Just a reminder that our Annual Zeta Alpha Alumni Golf Outing is on Saturday, June 10. 
This will be 25th year for this event, and plans are in the works to make it the best one 
yet. I spoke to John Kerins at Tam O' Shanter's last week to confirm some details, and 
verified we still have a shot gun start this year at 9:00 AM. The start time is earlier then 
years past, but many have ask for this type of start so we all can finish at the same time, 
and enjoy the afternoon together prior to dinner. The price of golf is the same as last 
year. $42.00 for 18 holes of golf and cart. There is no obligation to golf to attend, 
several just rent a cart, and join the roving gallery, some attendee's just hang at the 
clubhouse throughout the day. 

We will again have the award ceremony and dinner on the patio section at Tam 's. 
When I spoke to John last week, he said the price of dinner is currently the same as last 
year. After dinner and refreshments last year we broke even. We'll try keeping the total 
price at $23.00 for dinner, the same as last year. The Steak Cookout dinner consist off a 
12oz NY Strip sirloin steak, roasted potato, buttered corn, and Italian bread, the price 
also includes beer, soda or bottled water, sales tax, and gratuity. A chicken dinner is 
also available to those who prefer not to eat steak. We are committed to number of 
steaks ordered from Tam’s. I will starting asking everyone to send their checks starting 
next month if you plan on eating. If you plan on just hanging and enjoying refreshments 
and not eating, please pay me a few bucks at the award ceremony. 

I have secured rooms for us on Friday & Saturday night at the Park Inn Radisson in 
Hermitage-Sharon. The Radisson is down the street from Tam 's. Which my be nice for 
that Saturday 9AM start. The group rate is $115.00 for a room at the Radisson (Friday 
or Saturday night), please ask for Brenda at 724-906-6150 (advise Brenda your with the 
Theta Chi Reunion Room Block). Brenda is in her office Tues-Saturday. If you cannot 
reach her, you can call the hotel at 724-528-2501, just say your with Theta Chi. A few 
brother's have made there reservation 's when I talking to Brenda last week. 

Jack Shivetts and I are planning a possible meet and greet at the hotel on Friday night. 
Behind the hotel there is a picnic (covered) area with horseshoe pit. Last year we hung 
out back there and had a good time. There is also a barbeque pit there. So Jack and I 
thought it might be nice on Friday afternoon -evening, having some type of cookout and 
meeting area for everyone. More details to follow. 

So start dusting off the clubs and start making your plans to attend the 25th Golf Outing! 

Please email me or phone- text my cell (412-592-6156) if you have any questions. 

Fraternally, 

Joseph Suprano 

mailto:jssuprano@juno.com

